

Newsletter

VOLUME XXI NUMBER 2

FALL 2000

A Publication of Oral History in the Mid Atlantic Region, affiliated with Oral History Association

EDUCATING THE NEXT GENERATION OF ORAL HISTORIANS

Joint Fall Conference of OHMAR and AOHE*

Saturday, November 4, 2000 From 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. At the University of Maryland, Baltimore County

Is oral history being used in the pre-collegiate and post-secondary school classroom either as an educational methodology or a technique to train future oral historians?

This question will be explored at this conference. We'll witness how all levels of private and public educational institutions have reinvigorated the teaching and study of History, English and the Arts through oral history. The focus of the day-long session is both to examine how student oral historians are helping to preserve the past but also how they are integrating an oral history program into their respective schools.

Student presentations, teleconferencing, a live theater presentation, videos, and old-fashioned conversations between presenters and audience will be the methods used to answer the questions.



AOHE: The Association of Oral History Educators was established two years ago as a non-profit professional organization dedicated to the effective implementation of oral history as an educational methodology. The motivation for AOHE grew from the interest in and the expanding use of oral history as an instructional strategy in settings from the grade school classroom to the graduate school seminar. Information to join this organization can be found on page 7.



Student presenters from St. Andrews Episcopal School in Potomac, Maryland, American University in Washington, DC, McKinley High School in Baton Rouge, Louisiana, and St. Mary's College in St. Mary's, Maryland, will share their works.

OHMAR (Oral History Mid Atlantic Region) and AOHE (Association of Oral History Educators) Joint Fall Conference

EDUCATING THE NEXT GENERATION OF ORAL HISTORIANS

To be held at the
University of Maryland, Baltimore County
In the
Engineering/Computing Science Building
Second Floor Atrium

On Saturday, November 4, 2000, from 8:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m.

Directions to UMBC

From the North: Take I-95 south throu Baltimore to Catonsville. Take Exit 47E	gh From the South: Take I-95 north to Exit 47B (Take left fork to UMBC-166
(UMBC/Catonsville – 166 North)	north)
From both directions, you are now on the same road—Catonsville 166 north.	
Go ½ mile to UMBC sign—exit on the right. Pass by barn silo on the left of access rd.	
(You will dead end at Hillton Circle).	
See the tallest building (Administration Bldg.) Park in the visitor lots either to the right	
or left of the administration building. The Engineering/Computer Science Building is	
behind the 10-story Administration Building.	
******* off below and mail in******	
REGISTRATION FORM	tear off below and mair in
NAME	Institution
A 11	T 1 and the color
Address	_Telephone
Fax	Email
\$35 OHMAR or AOHE Member	Conference fees include registration,
\$45 Non-Member	morning continental breakfast and lunch
\$25 Student (Proof required)	in the UMBC Conference Dining Room
\$20 OHMAR membership	
-	eturn by October 30 to OHMAR-AOHE
Total Enclosed P.O.	Box 201, Ellicott City, Maryland 21041-0201